



Chidlow Primary School

An Independent Public School

School Board Meeting Minutes

Date: 15th March 2017

Time: 3.10-4.30

Present: Chris Hennessy, Jamie Dadd, Denise DeWolfe, Llorrel Neville, Neil Hartnell, Phillip Smith, Michelle Prescott, Kasey Martin

Apologies:

Agenda Item	Discussion Points	Action
Logo Redesign – Discussion on logo Direction and website work to date	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Shield is liked 29/40 returns Uniform change to happen over time Give out 3 top designs for new vote Final results at next board meeting 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Chris to circulate in next newsletter. Teachers to give out new voting forms
Fogarty Progress report	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Still in progress, going well Positive staff engagement 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Chris to collect surveys & opinions of community
Vision Statement Discussion	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Need 1 sentence that makes a statement Strong moral purpose To be placed on Business Plan 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Board members to give feedback at next meeting
Workforce plan report	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Deferred to next meeting 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Missed at meeting will be discussed at next meeting
Budget Summary Report Review	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Some information has been entered but not all 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Chris will receive over the next few weeks with more information. Chris to present at next meeting
Present Annual Report and current	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Decision to publish in house 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Board to read through &

Business plan	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • School Report & Business Plan needs to be read 	<p>give feedback</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Board to sign off at next meeting • Sent out by end of term
Special needs support group discussion	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Would like to offer a support group for special needs • Excellent response from parents • Jamie asked the school if they will allow them to use the premises. • The school is happy to support 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Jamie to organise

Next Meeting: 4th April 2017 at 3.10 - 4.30, in conference room CPS